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Comments: My Comments Re Rec Fees

 

To Whom It May Concern,

               Seniors should be exempt from these fees for many reasons:  (1) financial, (2) health - mental and

physical, (3) spontaneity. I'm 74 years of age, and trying to stay healthy. If the day is pretty and the weather

pleasant, I like to pick a trail and go for a long walk. Trying to get a permit in the spur of the moment will make it

almost impossible to be spontaneous in getting some fresh air and exercise, and will add an element of stress

that I don't need. Also, one little senior walking on a trail won't cause the kind of damage to which you refer.

 

Darlene Ashley

Redmond, OR

 


